
SPOTLIGHT
The month of September is about acclimating your child to a school environment. While

many of these kiddos will shed some tears saying goodbye, please know this is only
temporary. A quick goodbye is best for you AND your child. 

We will be spending some time in  the gym each day letting the little ones get out some
energy. Please make sure they have appropriate footwear (sneakers are our preference). 

We will be practicing our
classmates names through
the song "Baby Shark." In a

few weeks, see how your
child reacts to the song when

you sing at home! 
We will begin to work on
simple crafts: large paint

brushes, finger paints and
crayons.

We are focusing the first part
of our year on the primary

colors. Each month we  learn
a different color, through
crafts, games, songs, and

stories. This will culminate
with rainbow week mid-

year.   

LESSONS

SONG OF THE MONTH:
Baby Shark 

BOOK OF THE MONTH: 
Elmo’s Colors 

IMPORTANT DATES
September 5th 

Parent Night 7 pm
September 6th 
Welcome Day 
9:30-10:30 am

September 7th 
First Day of School 

September 25th 
Yom Kippur 
NO SCHOOL

Wesley's Circle of Friends  
Toddler Room 

September Newsletter

INSIDE THE
 TODDLER ROOM

Miss Julie 
Miss Cecily


